
STATE OF ARKANSAS 
DEPARTMENT OF POLLUTION CONTROL AND ECOLOGY 

800t NATIONAL DRIVE. P,O. BOX 89lJ 

LITTLE ROCK, ARKANSAS 72219-89lJ 


PHONE: (501) 682-0648 

I<'AX: (501) 682-0910 


August 14, 1996 

Ms. Alison Jordan, Manager 
Environmental Affairs 
Georgia-Pacific Corporation 
Crossett Paper Operations 
P,O. Box 3333 
Crossett, Arka.'lsas 71635 

Re: 	 Sludge Pond Closure 
NPDES Permit AR0001210 
Supplemental Fill Material 

Dear Ms, Jordan: 

Your letter of July 26, 1996 to NPDES Permits Branch was forwarded to me for review and 
preparation of a response, We appreciate your letter updating us on the progress of the closure of 
the sludge pond. Your request to utilize material from the mill area as a supplemental fill material 
is approved. We would recommend that this and other fill materials be used in such a manner as to 
preclude any contamination of surrounding waters of the State. 

We appreciate your efforts in continuing to meet program requirements. Ifyou have any questions 
or require additional information, please contact me. 

Since~~. 

4~§~~, 
Keith Brown, P,E. 

Manager, State Pennits Branch 


cc: 	 John Lamb, ADPC&E District Inspector 
Permit File 


